
 
NOTICE 

2020/2021 Y4S1 

Rescheduling of Lecture on "Shock" 

This is to inform all concerned that the lecture on the topic "Shock," originally scheduled 

for 21st November 2024 from 3:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m., has been cancelled. 

The lecture will now be held on 20th November 2024, from 3:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.  

by Prof. Vasanthi Pinto. 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused and appreciate your understanding. 
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